
Complaints Against Faculty 
Student complaints concerning an instructor’s handling of a class, classroom presentation, professional 
demeanor, or course policies should be directed to the chair of the faculty member involved. Normally, 
such complaints should be made within six months of the end of the course in which the complaint 
arose. If the complaint is against the chair the procedures will be modified in accordance with the 
University’s policy regarding complaints against faculty. The full policy and guidelines for enforcement 
are available to view on this page. 
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